Plgasg join us for a Royal Tea Party!

Students from the Youth
Performing Arts School
will be dressed as your
favorite princesses and

princes! Come and listen
to your favorite songs

from the movies that you

love! Our students have
been invited to perform
at the Fringe Festival in
Edinburgh, Scotland in
2017. All proceeds will

benefit this trip of a
lifetime.

Saturday, May 20, 2017
2:00 p.m.

Beargrass Christian Charch
4100 Shelbyvillg Road, louisvillg, RY 40207
$20 per person

Light lunch and dessert
included.

Reservations:
Email

gail@boggsky.com
Or call 502-640-3025



